
Uniform Update 

New for 2018-19 

 
Please note the following changes to the uniform dress code for 2018-19.  

Remember that the intent of a uniform policy is to keep children focused on 

learning by removing distractions that can be caused by individual style choices.  

Changes to the policy were reviewed by teachers and the PTO board.   

 
Polo shirts 
PK to 4th graders will have an additional polo shirt option for the school uniform 
next year.  Students in these grades may wear hunter green All Saints logo polo 
shirts beginning in this 2018-19 school year.   The white polo shirt will continue to 
be an option as well and will be required on “formal school uniform” days which 
occur periodically throughout the year.   The hunter green and white logo polo 
shirts are available through Flynn and O’Hara either on-line or at their Richmond 
store. 
 
Sneakers 
Only white, gray, black or navy low-top sneakers may be worn.  Sneakers are 
allowed with the uniform shorts/skort and PE uniform.  No neon, blinking or 
quarter-top/high-top sneakers. 
 
Headdress 
Girls who wish to wear a headband must wear the official school headband sold 
by Flynn and O’hara or a solid navy headband. 
 
Please remember that our headdress policy also reads:  Boys and girls are to 
refrain from wearing inappropriate headdress, such as bandanas, scarves, do-
rags, sweatbands, large bows, etc.  Boys and girls are not allowed to add 
unnatural color to their hair. 


